
From: Dave Reynolds [mailto:reynoldswoodcraft@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 2:31 PM 
To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored) 
Subject: Dillingham Annexation of the Nushagak Commercial Salmon District 
 
Dear Commission, 
  As an Ekuk setnetter I would like to let you know that I oppose the annexation. The city of 
Dillingham provides me with zero services. To allow the City of Dillingham to tax Ekuk would 
in fact be taxation without any representation. In an industry that is seeing some of the worst 
prices in history, another tax could break the camels back. So please don't allow this unjust 
annexation of Ekuk be allowed. 
  
 Sincerly, 
Earl D. Reynolds 
 


